
Acknowledgement of DESC Permit as Related to Zoning Compliance 

Builders and Landowners, 

The Liberty Township Board of Trustees is required by the Ohio EPA to assure compliance with their current 

Storm Water Discharges from Small and Large Construction Activities-Construction General Permit. 

To achieve this goal during your permitting period with the Township Zoning Office you will need to 

demonstrate your anticipated earthwork disturbances related to your permitted activities. 

For homes, you must understand that the earthwork disturbance stabilization is part of the permit and to 

achieve permit compliance, the disturbed areas must be stabilized.  This is typically a stand of grass following 

seeding and mulching or the installation of sod. 

This requirement can impact taking possession of the home. Projects being completed in late Fall, Winter and 

though Spring can struggle to meet these stabilization requirements, so please plan your schedule and 

sequencing and define the responsibilities within your contracts and agreements.  

 

Please sign below acknowledging that the builder and landowner understand no statement of zoning 

compliance will be issued for construction projects who have not stabilized the property within the standards 

of the current OEPA General Construction Permit. 

 

 

Property Address:  ____________________________________________________________________________ 
 

________________________________  ______________________________ ___________________ 
Builder Signature    Builder Name (Print)   Date 
 
________________________________  ______________________________ ___________________ 
Property Owner Signature   Property Owner Name (Print)  Date 
Rev. 02/2021 


